
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Where has the year gone? It has been a year of many blessings, retirements, and 
celebrations. It has been a year of shifting our focus and stepping into the evolving role 
of the “flagship” ministry of the Unity movement. At the AGNT Rally in October it was 
Reverend Teal that called Unity Village Chapel “The Vatican” of the Movement. Breathe 
into that and let this thought sink in, it is pretty awesome, right! You know what? It is 
because of each and every one of you that this shift is happening. The Universe can 
feel the compassion, love, and hope your bring! 
 
This is the time of year that your Board of Trustee’s launches the End of Year Financial 
Giving Campaign. The campaign this year is “Power The Beacon.”  It started on 
Sunday, November 12 and will continue through December 31, 2017. Your BOT’s wants 
each and every one of you to help “power” the beacon to make it brighter! What is the 
goal? The sky is the limit! These financial gifts may be mailed or brought into the Chapel 
Office, placed in the offering bags on Sunday, given via the Square in the Community 
Center, and/or online at http://www.unityvillagechapel.org/ by clicking on the “Give” 
option in the top right corner of the website. 
 
Every gift you offer blesses your family here at UVC and helps to keep the “beacon 
powered brightly” to bless future generations. I and the Board of Trustees are so 
grateful for your consciousness of giving. You are truly a light within the beacon that is 
the heart of Unity Village Chapel. May each you have a wonderful Holiday Season! 
 
Many Blessings to you all, 
Anna M Griesbach 
BOT President 
Unity Village Chapel 
 


